Secretary, Alumni Association, Indiana University, Indianapolis, Indiana.

Dear Sir:

On August 31st I had a letter from Pvt. Robert A. Cook, former Athletic Publicity Director at Indiana University, asking me to send him some material for an article he was writing.

I replied to him, sending the letter to the address he gave me at Keesler Field, Mississippi. However, the letter has never reached him, and after being forwarded a couple of times has been returned to me.

I would greatly appreciate any information you are able to give me as to his present address.

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH